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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 26, 2016  
 

Relocated Plainfield License Branch to Open Aug. 2  
 
INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 
announced today the relocation of the Plainfield license branch. The new license branch, located at 
2437 E. Main Street, Suite 2477, Plainfield IN, 46168, will open on Tuesday, August 2.  
 
In addition to more parking, the new license branch will house 10 Customer Service Terminals instead 
of 8 at the old branch and 8 Knowledge Testing Stations compared to 5 at the old branch. 
  
The current Plainfield license branch location of 995 Andico Road will remain open for all normal hours 
until the close of business on Saturday, July 30.  
 

### 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

mailto:dbuterbaugh@bmv.in.gov
mailto:saadolf@bmv.in.gov
mailto:jufletcher@bmv.in.gov

